Beeks PTO Meeting Minutes
Monday, May 22, 2017
8:15 am
A. Teacher Request (Meredith Shealor)
· Mrs. Shealor is asking for two white boards for her classroom, as her room didn’t come with white boards.  They are $100 each.

· Holly made a motion to fund this request, and it was approved.

B. Budget Items (Nichole Marsden, Treasurer)
· For the 2017-2018 school year, Nichole is reducing the income from Kroger cards. 
· Yearbook is being shown as a separate line item in the budget.

· Nichole is adding $1,000/year in savings for track maintenance that is only to be spent on the track.

· Fifth Grade Legacy is a new line item with $250 in the budget.

· Nichole reported that there is $18,000 in our checking account, but almost $11,000 of that money is earmarked for STEM and after school activities.

· Holly made a motion to pass the budget, and it was approved.

C. PTO Board Positions for 2017-2018
· Nichole made a motion for Heather Turman to be the PTO president for the upcoming school year, for Dawn to be VP and for the remainder of the positions to remain the same.

· The motion was approved.

D. PTO Committee Positions:

· Holly McFall will continue on as office volunteers coordinator.

· Julia Burgess will take over the marquee and be restaurant coordinator.

· The open committee positions are web site coordinator and 5th grade legacy (new position).

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!

